
Warning: Security Issue – Exposure of Confidential Resumes/CVs 

Dear Website Owner/Admin, 

I recently came across your website and was able to access confidential resumes of job 
applicants. It appears that these documents are publicly accessible without any security 
measures in place. 

This exposure poses a serious privacy risk, as it may lead to unauthorized access, identity theft, 
or misuse of personal information. I strongly recommend securing these files immediately by 
implementing proper access controls and restricting public indexing by search engines. 

Please address this issue as soon as possible to protect the privacy of the affected individuals. 

I am bringing this to your attention purely as a goodwill gesture and do not expect anything in 
return. 

 

Best Regards 

Security Issue 


